
Silver Pines Parent POSTNovember 22, 2024 

 

Silver Pines PS Contact Information 
Phone: 905.508.7303 Fax:  905.508.7351 

Email: silver.pines.ps@yrdsb.ca  Website: www.silverpines.ps.yrdsb.ca 

Administrative Assistant: Susie Morra   Secretary: Charmaine Chow 

Principal: Sherry Zarif   Vice-Principal: Lesa Thomas 

 

 

Upcoming Dates 
November 25 - Picture Day  
November 27 - Movie Night at Silver Pines  
November 25 - December 3 – Grade 3 Gifted Screening 
November 29 - Character Assembly - Courage 
December 2 - School Council Meeting @6:30pm 
December 5 - Youth Speak – Anti-Racism Workshop (Grade 4-8) 
December 16 - Photo Retake Day 
December 20 - Character Assembly – Empathy 
December 20 - Last day of school  
December 23 - January 3 – Winter Break  

 
 

 
Photo Day – Monday November 25th 

Put on your favourite outfit and your best smile for Photo Day on Monday November 25 th 
 

 
Movie Night at Silver Pines – November 27th 6-8pm  
We are very excited that Silver Pines School Council will be hosting a Movie Night for our 
Kindergarten to Grade 5 students on Wednesday November 27th from 6-8pm. Doors will 

open at 5:45pm. Entry for students is $2. Popcorn and Pizza will be sold for $2. Remember to 
wear your favourite Pajamas and bring your refillable water bottle.  

mailto:silver.pines.ps@yrdsb.ca
http://www.silverpines.ps.yrdsb.ca/


 

 
School Spirit Wear 
We are excited to bring back SPPS Spirit Wear. All orders are due by December 16th. Please 

use the link below or scan the QR Code to place your order 

https://stores.inksoft.com/silver_pines_public_school/shop/home 

  

 
Food Drive at Silver Pines – October 28 – November 28 
This is our final week for our school’s food drive. All food donations collected will be sent to the 
Richmond Hill Food Bank to help families in need within our community. We are accepting 
crackers, rice and pasta, juice boxes, canned food, boxes of cereal, coffee and tea bags and 
hygiene products. Please ensure all food items are non-perishable and peanut free. Your 
generosity will make a big difference! Thank you so much for your support!  
 
Lunch Drop-Off 
If you are dropping off lunch for your child, please do so before 12:20pm. You can leave the 
lunch on the table outside of the office with your child’s name on it. We have sticky notes and 
pens for you to use. Children should not be meeting their parents at the door or outside. We 
also encourage students to come to school with their lunch already packed. Food delivery 
services (e.g. UberEats, Skip the Dishes) will not be accepted. Students are reminded not 

to share food, utensils or drinks. 
 
We will make every effort not to interrupt instructional time. Please inform your child in the 

morning if you are dropping off lunch or other items. 
 
Become a School Crossing Guard  

We are looking for caring individuals to help keep our students safe on their way to and from 
school. Apply online www.RichmondHill.ca or call 905-771-8800 
 
 
 

 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fstores.inksoft.com%2fsilver_pines_public_school%2fshop%2fhome&c=E,1,SNfmwqZQCSqNlrSXAD_K5-ddZO8jlCbQcuXTgkQZpgzhE1F0sK4NSHbcf7HGlEIszizRKZfCB_VHuYPbRE1wCPpyCNPoab0jTx5QFsMQE5zh3oI,&typo=1
http://www.richmondhill.ca/


 
Jewish and Israel Education Conferences  
Join UJA Israel Engagement for a meaningful and educational 1 day conference for students, 
parents/caregivers, and teachers to explore Israel education and learn how to combat 
antisemitism in the public school system. Hear and learn from UJA agencies including UJA's 
Israel Engagement, CIJA, CJPAC, PJ Library, and more. 

Parent & Educator Conference - Sunday, November 24 from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

Jewish Student Summit - Sunday, December 1 from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

Location - Lipa Green Centre, in Tamari Hall, 4600 Bathurst St, North York, ON. M2R 3V2 

Please visit the UJA Federation of Greater Toronto webiste for more information and 
registration. Please view the agenda link for both the Nov 24 and Dec 1 events.  

 

Kwanzaa Celebration Invitation 
Students, families and staff, please join us on Monday, December 9, 2024, as we come together 
to celebrate Kwanzaa! This special event will honour African heritage, unity and culture and will 
be a time to reflect on the seven principles of Kwanzaa, enjoy cultural traditions and foster 
community spirit. 

Please see the flyer invitation for more information. 

 
 

https://www.jewishtoronto.com/events/gap-year-parent-teacher-student-conferences
https://yrdsb.sharepoint.com/sites/BWW-InclusiveSchools/Shared%20Documents/Forms/AllItems.aspx?id=/sites/BWW-InclusiveSchools/Shared%20Documents/Affinity%20Groups/UJA%20Conference%20Itineraries.pdf&parent=/sites/BWW-InclusiveSchools/Shared%20Documents/Affinity%20Groups
https://yrdsb.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/BWW-InclusiveSchools/Shared%20Documents/Identify%20Affirming%20Resources/Black/Kwanzaa-Event-Invite.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=E0lfGB

